## Social media statement

At Alburgh with Denton Preschool Nursery we recognise the importance of developing an honest and open relationship with our parents and their families. To ensure effective information sharing that supports our children's development, enabling them to grow into confident and creative individuals.

We use a range of ways to communicate and share information with parents/carers

Newsletters General chats Via email or telephone Consultations Displayed information

We do not however, use Social media platforms as a way of discussing or publicly communicating information regarding the children or issues surrounding their day.

This would be disrespectful and unacceptable to parents, carers and their families, if we were to discuss issues concerning your child on an open forum!

Alburgh with Denton Preschool Nursery staff have a right to, and expect, the same level of respect in return.

If you have a concern or matter which you would like to discuss, regarding your child and/or the events of their day, please stop and chat to a member of staff. If you require more information or feel that the matter/query was not sufficiently dealt with;

please email jayne@alburghwithdentonpreschoolnursery.co.uk